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Please vote NO on this transportation package.  Oregonians are already paying 

between $300-500 per month to drive their cars.  With increases in the gas tax, the 

monumental increases automobile insurance, plus additional increases in local city 

and county taxes, Oregonians cannot afford to drive to work!   

 

Businesses are fleeing Oregon because of our taxation.  Increased taxes will not help 

this situation. 

 

Judith D Keeney 

22962 S Haines Rd 

Canby, OR 97013 

 


